
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Please Take Notice, the Village of Albion HPC meeting scheduled for Thursday, August 21, 2025 

at 5:30 PM at the Village Hall located at 35 East Bank Street, Albion NY 14411 has been 

cancelled. 

 

August 18, 2025 

Michelle Martin Rice 

Deputy Treasurer 

Village of Albion  


